
Public Notice Announcement 

 

On January 20, 2021, Community Public Radio, Inc., licensee of radio stations 

WEEZ(FM) 89.9MHz, Greensboro, Georgia and FM Translator W245AN 96.9MHz, 

Milledgeville, Georgia, filed an Assignment Application with the Federal 

Communications Commission for the transfer of WEEZ(FM) and W245AN to Pensacola 

Christian College of Pensacola, Florida. Members of the public wishing to view this 

application or obtain information about how to file comments can visit WEEZ’s online 

public file at www.fcc.gov/stationsearch.  


